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MPLA Activities 

  Submitted news for the August and October MPLA Newsletter. 

 Promoted membership in MPLA by writing an article for the Good Stuff and also by 

sending emails to non-renewing members 

 Set up MPLA Display at the annual conference 

 Send winning names for free MPLA Membership to the executive secretary 

 Advertised via the Good Stuff and email for the MPLA newsletter editor 

 Submitted annual report to NDLA and promoted Eric Stroshane for MPLA President! 

 

NDLA Activities 

 Greta Guck  is the incoming President for NDLA 

 Wendy Wendt, outgoing MPLA  President, volunteered and was appointed President 

Elect for NDLA 

North Dakota Library Activities 

 The North Dakota State Library is now assisting libraries with cooperative purchasing 

through Brodart 

  Starting September 2nd, tutoring in Spanish as a foreign language will be available through 
TudorND  

 Leach Public Library is starting a book club called “Books in Bars” in September geared toward 
people in their 20s and 30s 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Paulette Nelson 

NDLA Representative 



 


